
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON  
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  

Project Review Committee 
 

 
May 26, 2022 
 
 
Kelly Snyder, Director 
Public Works 
Snohomish County 
3000 Rockefeller Ave. M/S 607 
Everett, Washington 98201-4046 
 
Re: Public Body Progressive Design-Build Project Approval 
 
Dear Kelly: 
 
The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that 
your project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval. 
 
Snohomish County is hereby authorized to utilize the Progressive Design-Build alternative 
contracting procedure for the Arlington Operations Center project.  
 
Congratulations on the approval of your application and good luck with your project! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jeff Jurgensen, Vice Chair  
Project Review Committee  
 
cc: Mike Shinn, Chair  
   PRC Archives 


